
 
Dear Miramar Ranch Family,  

Welcome to the 2020-21 school year!  We hope you and your family had some time to adapt to the 
changes that have been taking place as we all adjust to a “new normal” with safety and health 
concerns at the forefront.   

The Miramar Ranch Family-Faculty Association (FFA) is dedicated to strengthening and enhancing the 
educational experience at our school.  In the past, we have funded Art Corps, assemblies, classroom 
supplies, our Super Science lab, Running Club, and more.  This year, things are going to look different, 
but we are no less dedicated to supporting our students, regardless of whether they are on campus or 
distance learning from home.  Our budget this year will help to fund, among other things:

• Super Science Materials and Instruction 

• Visual and Performing Arts Programs 

• Reading Instruction Support  

• Classroom Supplies 

• Educational Software 

• Teacher Reimbursements  

• Support for English Learners 

• Books for our Diversity Curriculum 

We need your support to meet the needs of our teachers and families throughout the course of the 
year.  Historically, we have spent over $100,000 each year to support Miramar Ranch students.   These 
funds allow us to meet needs unique to our school that are not funded by the school district.  Your tax-
deductible donation to the FFA will help ensure that we can flexibly respond to these challenging 
times.    

 

Donations of any amount are greatly appreciated and always voluntary.  
Can we count on you to help?  If our mission is important to you, please 
show your support with a generous contribution.     

Large or small, your contribution matters.  Every dollar raised stays at 
Miramar Ranch!  And because the FFA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization, your donation is tax deductible within the prescribed by 
law.

This year, our pledge drive will be held exclusively online, and our goal is to hear back from 100% of 
Miramar Ranch families.  Simply responding to this letter, with or without a donation, counts towards 
participation.  Just go to www.miramarranch.org/pledge and either complete your donation or click on 
the “Not this Year” button to respond without donating.  Each class that reaches at least 90% 
participation will earn an extra enrichment class (art, science, or game time with Ms. Kalicki) and a 
giant bubble party when we return to campus! 

Thank you for your support.  We are looking forward to a great year! 

With appreciation, 

 

Diane Hunter 

2020 Pledge Drive Chair 
Questions?  E-mail me at mrepledgedrive@gmail.com 

http://www.miramarranch.org/pledge


 
Miramar Ranch 2020-2021 Pledge Drive Donation Levels 

www.miramarranch.org/pledge 
 

Donations of $ ____ (any amount) are accepted and appreciated! 
 

ALL donors will receive our 
Miramar Ranch Crest Magnet: 

 

 
 

Donors at or above our $240 level  
will also receive our 2020-21 Yearbook: 

 

 
Choose the pledge level that is right for your family. 

 
For your convenience, we offer the following donation levels.  Our installment option makes it 
easy to divide your pledge into six monthly installment payments. 
 

 
Up to $89 

 

 
Miramar Ranch 

Supporter 

 
Pledge any amount and receive our Crest Magnet. 

 

$90 
 
 

 
Miramar Ranch 
Team-Builder  

 
Just 50 cents per school day! Magnet Included. 

You can make 6 payments of $15 online. 

 

$240 
 
 

 
Miramar Ranch 

 Partner 
 

 
Just $1.33 per school day!  Yearbook included. 

You can make 6 payments of $40 online. 
 
 

 

$360  

 

 
Miramar Ranch 

Steward 
 
 

 
Just $2 per school day!  Yearbook included. 

You can make 6 payments of $60 online. 
  

 

$540 or more 

 

 
Miramar Ranch 

Patron 
 
 

 
Just $3 (or more) per school day! Yearbook included. 

You can make 6 payments of $90 online. 

 
 

Your employer may match your charitable donation.  
That means your gift can be DOUBLED! 

Check with your Human Resources & Benefits department, 
or email mrepledgedrive@gmail.com and we will find out. 

 
Your participation is completely voluntary. 

Pledge ONLINE at www.miramarranch.org/pledge 

http://www.miramarranch.org/pledge
mailto:mrepledgedrive@gmail.com

